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Nicola Gunn

From: NICKY DONNELLY <nickydonnelly@btinternet.com>

Sent: 22 May 2018 13:59

To: planning

Subject: 3/2018/0243 DAIRY HOUSE, GOOSE LANE, CHIPPING

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

 
 
Dear Mrs McCartney 
 
At the Parish Council meeting last night, the Parish Council reviewed new planning applications including number 
3/2018/0243 which is under your management. 
 
The Parish Council are happy to approve the application, with the caveat that all the appropriate conditions are 
stipulated by RVBC to ensure the development remains an annex to the property and that it may not at some future 
point become a stand-alone property. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nicky Donnelly 
Chairperson 
Chipping Parish Council 


